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Dear Customer, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. We would like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude 
for your continued support and loyalty to Murdock Builders Merchants. As a customer-focused 
company, we always strive to provide you with the best products and services while ensuring 
transparency and open communication. 
 
We understand that price changes can be concerning, and we want to assure you that we are 
committed to maintaining the highest level of value and satisfaction for our customers. Therefore, 
we are delighted to inform you that there will be no price increases for any of our products or 
services this month. 
 
Please also be aware that whilst we endeavour to notify you of all significant increases in advance of 
the increase date, we may be informed of and apply increases which are not listed because the 
supplier notified us too late for inclusion in this letter. 
 
Thank you for your custom and support, and we look forward to working with you in the future. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
Gary Craven 
Group Sales Director (Republic of Ireland)  
Murdock Builders Merchants 
 


